
Reception  
Open Evening 

Welcoming our new families to Hebburn Lakes Primary 

Thursday 2nd October  
4:00pm—5:30pm 
Hebburn Lakes Primary School 

Welcome! 

We warmly invite you and your 

child to our Reception Open Even-

ing which will be a great oppor-

tunity for you to: 

 Meet our staff 

 Explore our welcoming class-

rooms and outdoor learning 

spaces 

 Discover how we nurture inde-

pendence, creativity and a love 

of learning  

What to Expect 

 Tours of the school 

 Time to talk to staff and have 

your questions answered 

 

 

Why Choose      

Hebburn Lakes? 

 Experienced and caring staff 

who are passionate about 

inclusion for all children 

 Supportive transition from 

nursery to Reception 

 Safe, stimulating learning 

environment  

For more information please contact the 

school office on: 

0191 4839122 or 

office@hebburnlakes.co.uk 


